
NOTICE OF VACANCY 
CITIZEN ADVISORY 
TASK FORCE (CATF)

The City of Alachua is accepting applications for the 
vacancy/vacancies on the CATF. Appointments will be for 
three (3) year terms. The CATF is the advisory body to the 
Alachua City Commission on the CDBG Program. It is a 
five (5) member committee that meets at least semiannually 
at City Hall. Applicants must reside in the City of Alachua 
and fall within income limits.
Applications may be obtained in person at Alachua 
City Hall, 15100 NW 142nd Terrace, Monday through 
Thursday, between 7:30 A.M. and 6:00 PM.  For electronic 
applications, visit the City website at:

www.cityofalachua.com

All applications must be received on or before September 
25, 2025, by the close of business at 6:00 p.m. Applications 
can be returned by mail to: City of Alachua, Attn: Deputy 
City Clerk, P.O. Box 9, Alachua, FL 32616-0009; by fax to 
386-418-6177; or dropped off at City Hall.

Please refer any questions to Robert Bonetti, Finance and 
Administrative Services Director, at (386)418-6100.
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